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What we did this week: 
● In Math this week we did an “Unlock Thanksgiving Challenge” packet. It was a 

fun activity to help build Math skills as a break between the last and next unit. 

Students worked with partners and really enjoyed the activity! 

● In Writing this week we took a break from Nonfiction writing and was able to 

complete an “If I were a turkey on Thanksgiving” page. Students got creative and 

came up with interesting and funny stories! 

● On Tuesday we finished reading the book ​I Am Gandhi​. Ask your student what 

they learned about Gandhi. 

● During Daily 5 the students were able to express what they are thankful for by 

writing on fall leaves to add to our Thankful Tree display in the hallway. 

Notes:​. 
● It was great seeing everyone for conferences! Thank you for taking the time to 

meet with me in person about your student. I hope everyone has a wonderful, 

relaxing break! 

● Our class is AMAZING! For the Change to Change opportunity, our class alone 

raised a total of $126.45. Thank you to those who donated change to help this 

cause. We have raised the most money in our building, and the 2nd overall most 

in the whole school. Way to go everyone! 

 



 

● If your student is absent or leaving early, please send an email to Ms. Jensen and 

me so we are aware. 

● There is a ​Spanish Test​ on ​Wednesday, December 4th​. Students will bring home 

their flashcards the Monday after Thanksgiving Break. The Spanish words are 

currently on Mrs. Roman’s webpage if you would like your student to study the 

words over break. 

● The class code for Scholastic is - W92DG. If the books you order are going to be 

a gift, please let me know so I can put them aside so your student does not see 

them. 

 

Upcoming Dates: 
● Wednesday, Nov. 27th - Friday, Nov. 29th - Thanksgiving Break: NO SCHOOL 

● Wednesday, December 4th - Early Release (1:00 p.m.) 

○ Spanish Test 

● Friday, December 6th - Pizza Friday 

● Friday, December 13th - Holiday Bazaar 

● Friday, December 20th - Early Release 

○ Winter Sing (8:30 - 9:30 a.m.) 

○ Holiday Party (11:45 - 12:45 p.m.) 

 

Contact Information: 
● Ms. Smetters - ​fsmetters@pccharterschool.org 

● Ms. Jensen - ​ejensen@pccharterschool.org  

● Yvonne Shaefer (office) - ​pccsoffice@pccharterschool.org  

● Shanna Coyle (nurse) - ​scoyle@pccharterschool.org 
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